
CITY OF CHICAGO
NOTICE OF MEETING

On April 22, 2009, Hardik Bhatt, Chief Information Officer for the City of Chicago; Frank Kruesi, Director of the City of Chicago Washington, D.C. Office; and Dean Tsilikas, Associate Director of the City of Chicago Washington, D.C. Office met with Laurence Atlas, Senior Advisor to the Assistant Secretary of NTIA.  The purpose of the meeting was to discuss:

· The current state of broadband in the City of Chicago
· The City of Chicago’s broadband expansion and digital inclusion initiatives

· The City of Chicago’s approach to the Broadband Technology Opportunities Program (BTOP)

The attached presentation provides details on the aforementioned points.
